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Sticky Note
KO's should refer to their warrant policies in PIL, as implications/risk of executing projects with known statutory violations could impact KO's negatively. 

S0CWEJTH
Sticky Note
Chief, OVE issued email policy letter to all MSC VE PgM's in Dec 2013, authorizing the raised threshold.  Official Policy letter raising threshold back to $2M will be issued via ECB shortly.




